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margiehoffnung@thegardenstrust.org
 (
Research - Conserve - Campaign
)
25th June 2019

David Fowler Esq
Camden Council
5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG
David.fowler@camden.gov.uk

Dear Mr Fowler,

Ref : 2019/1397/P – Conversion of a section of the disused Whittington Estate Garages into a wood workshop (sui generis) and amendments to elevation facing the Highgate Cemetery consisting of changing mesh to brickwork, glazing and bars

Thank you for consulting The Gardens Trust (GT) in its role as Statutory Consultee with regard to proposed development affecting a site included by Historic England (HE) on their Register of Parks & Gardens, as per the above application.  

We concur with the comments made by Dr Ian Dungavell the Chief Executive of the Highgate Cemetery Trust, and support his suggestions as to mitigation of the impact of the application upon Highgate Cemetery.  

Yours sincerely,



Margie Hoffnung
Conservation Officer
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